
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

A public hearing will be held on August 5, 2025 to provide the 

general public with an opportunity to comment on the taxing and 

spending plan incorporated in the proposed budget of the City of 

Tupelo for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2025 and ending 

September 30, 2026.  The meeting will be held at 71 East Troy, 2nd 

Floor Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m.  All interested citizens are 

encouraged to attend and comment. 

 
Please publish July 16 and July 23 


